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5th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and carers of Year 11 

 

We are pleased that, following the Prime Minister’s announcement last week, we will be welcoming 

all pupils back to school from Monday 8th March.  In line with government guidance, pupils have a 

unique opportunity this year to prove their ability. GCSE and BTEC grades will be awarded based on 

teacher assessment.  This will be firmly based on evidence and may include; mock exams, classwork, 

assessments, essays, exam questions and coursework.  Each subject will explain to your son/daughter 

what evidence will contribute towards their grade so they understand what they need to achieve over 

the coming weeks. 

Depending on the quantity and quality of evidence already in place, your son/daughter may have a 

bespoke timetable to support them.  Your son/daughter’s timetable is attached.  It is vital that your 

son/daughter attends school, continues to work hard in all lessons so that the evidence collected 

reflects their ability.  The deadline for submission of all evidence is Friday 28th May, this gives pupils 

10 weeks in school. 

If you have any questions about this please contact Mrs Keeble on 01634 338803 or 07734975334. 

We will be continuing to support all year 11 with their post 16 options, supporting them to continue 

with education or seek apprenticeship/employment opportunities.  This is an important time for them 

in terms of maturing and taking increasing responsibility for their choices and their futures.  If you 

would like to discuss careers or post 16 options please contact Mrs Martin on 01634 338803 or 

07734975338. 

Thank you for your continuing support, it is through working together that we can provide your 

son/daughter with the best support for them now and as they begin to consider their futures. 

Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs F May 

Headteacher 
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